
From: Jean Fraser
To: doug@cardente.com
CC: Errico, Thomas;  mike@cardente.com
Date: 9/4/2014 10:43 AM
Subject: 122 Anderson Street -  submissions to address conditions of approval
Attachments: Paving Plan 122 Anderson re cond. ix as received 9.3.14.pdf

Doug
 
Thank you for the paving plan (as attached) which I received yesterday.  I have circulated it for review 
and will get back to you asap.
 
In answer to the questions you noted on the  post-it note:
 
1. Signs:   I have asked Tom Errico to specify the signs that he has in mind and will forward that 
information as soon as I receive it.  Tom will show you or a contractor where to place the signs on site.
 
2. Striping:  Please contact Tom Errico (he is cc'd on this e-mail) to arrange to meet at the site and he will 
provide guidance on the striping (it is described in some detail in the decision letter too).
 
It would help us to complete any necessary reviews faster if you e-mail me any future submissions as a 
pdf, as all our reviews are now done on the computer and many of the reviewers are not in City Hall.
 
thank you
Jean
 
 
Jean Fraser, Planner
City of Portland
874 8728


